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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Utah Public Service Commission  
 
FROM: Division of Public Utilities 
 
  Philip Powlick, Director 
  William Duncan, Manager, Telecommunication & Water Section 
  Shauna Benvegnu-Springer, Utility Analyst 
 
SUBJECT: Status Report on Dammeron Valley Water Works Conservation Rate  
 
RE:  Dockets 07-2025-T01  
 
DATE:  April 25, 2008 
 
 
Based upon the hearing held on March 25, 2008, the Division of Public Utilities (Division), 

Dammeron Valley Water Works (Company) and Barbara Hjelle (Customer) participated in a 

telephone conference on April 11, 2008 where information regarding the notes to the tariff and 

discussion regarding the bulk irrigation rate were discussed.  Various emails were received from 

the Company and the Customer over the past two weeks, which resulted in additional discussion 

and several modifications to the tariff notes.  The Division, by May 1, 2008, will submit a final 

report on the tariff notes and the bulk irrigation rate. 

 


